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As a homeowner in Foster Powell near South Tabor, I support House Bill 2138 as 

one step towards addressing the housing shortage. I want my neighborhood and my 

region to  support people of all income levels to be able to live close to work, transit, 

and amenities. This bill will create stronger communities, find more opportunities for 

working people like me to become homeowners, and lead to more vibrant 

neighborhoods by making use of vacant lots. 


